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New Investment in Greenbridge Investment Limited Partnership 

United International Enterprises Limited (“UIE”) has today committed to invest up to SEK 200 million 
in Greenbridge Investment Limited Partnership (“Greenbridge”)

UIE has accepted an invitation to become a limited partner in Greenbridge and has committed to invest up to 
SEK 200 million (USD 23.5 million).

About Greenbridge

The purpose and objective of Greenbridge is to invest in and have an industrial focus on high-tech and/
or software related companies. Ola Rollén and Melker Schörling AB (“MSAB”) are founding investors of 
Greenbridge.

Greenbridge’s objective, under the lead management of Ola Rollén, is to establish a portfolio of a limited 
number of core holdings and to support the development and expansion of these investments during the 
course of 5-10 years, leading to the initiation of an IPO. The intention is that the listed entity will continue to 
own and develop the core holdings after the IPO.

Ola Rollén became the CEO of Hexagon in 2000, since when the company’s market capitalisation has increased 
from SEK 2.3 billion to SEK 108 billion. The significant increase is very much due to innovation and an 
industrial focus on developing the company via R&D as well as through a number of successful acquisitions. 

Greenbridge has already announced an agreement to invest approximately NOK 154 million (USD 18.1 
million) in Next Biometrics Group ASA (“Next”), listed on Oslo Stock Exchange, for an ownership stake of 
19.5%, making Greenbridge the largest shareholder in the company. Next is a fingerprint sensor provider 
with a client base amongst tablet and laptop producers, which is well positioned in a fast expanding segment 
of the biometric sector (the penetration of using fingerprint in most handheld devices as well as end-user 
applications, such as smartcards for payment, transport or access is anticipated to be significant).

UIE’s decision to invest in Greenbridge

As announced in connection with the investment in MSAB in July 2012, the Board anticipated that the closer 
association with MSAB would lead to beneficial opportunities in the future. The Board sees the investment in 
Greenbridge as a potentially lucrative and positive spin-off deriving from this association.

This investment does not change the overall strategy of UIE, namely, to primarily invest in companies in the 
agro-industrial sector.

The investment is expected to have only marginal impact on UIE’s net profit in 2015.

Yours faithfully, 

The Board of Directors 

UNITED INTERNATIONAL ENTERPRISES LIMITED


